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In Him, 
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Thank you for your support  of $__________received in  May and June, 2012. 

 Thank you for the building fund offering of $ _________  Muchas Gracias!   

Dear Praying Friends, 

Our prayer letters to you:   We have endeavored to write every month (a letter of the work in general one month and 

the next an institute letter).  We have the same request that Paul had in Ef. 6:18 and 19,  “Praying always with all prayer 

and supplication in the Spirit, and watching thereunto with all perseverance and supplication for all saints; and for 

me, that utterance may be given unto me, that I may open my mouth boldly, to make known the mystery of the gospel.”   

If you do not receive your prayer-letter by e-mail, and would like it that way, please us know.  If you receive the prayer-

letter by both e-mail and regular mail, let us know so that we can save on the postage.   

A letter from Aransas Pass, TX is what prompted us to visit María González in Monterrey.  Her son wanted her to be 

saved, and though we witnessed to her and she even visited our work on two occasions, she would not get saved.  What a 

surprise to find her in Aransas Pass while reporting to a supporting church there.  Her son took me to his home where his 

mother was visiting. She fed us Mexican soup with rice and tortillas, and after lunch, I had led her to the Lord!  

Fourth of July letter from Miguel Lara, one of our faithful Bible Institute Students:  “Dear brother Daniel, I want 

to congratulate you and all of your country for the anniversary of your independence day (July 4), and to let you know 

that this Mexican is so thankful that through your country our country received the true gospel.  You are a living part 

of it!  Thank you and thank your country for sending you to us!”   

“We Miss You” Letters from Mexico:  During this year we have been reading a letter a day from our people who gave 

us a box of notes to read one a day while we are gone.  Most of the notes tell us that that they will miss us in Mexico.  

When we read notes that say, “Had you not come to our home and shared the gospel with us, we do not know where we 

would be now,” it moves us and encourages us to do more for the Lord.  

Building Fund Letter:  This letter we received from Friendswood Baptist Church:  “Bro. Danny, the Lord has 

burdened us and blessed us.  He burdened us to have a part in your building fund project for the churches in Mexico.  

He has blessed us to be able to give toward the project . . . We continue in prayer . . . that the funds will pour in for this 

project.”  We thank God for the churches who have participated in giving towards this project.  We are trying to raise 

$100,000.00 so that churches in Monterrey can borrow from it to build or buy property and then pay it back interest free.    

A little over $18,000.00 has been given towards this fund so far.  Some churches have given more than once, and the new 

churches to this fund are:  Friendswood Baptist Church in Friendswood, Texas; Hope Baptist Church in Romulus, 

Michigan; and Lighthouse Baptist Church in Sandusky, Ohio.  Thank you!   If four churches could give $5,000.00; 8 give 

$2,500.00; 5 give $2000.00; 10 give $1,000.00; 20 give $500.00 and 40 give $250.00, we would be well on our way to 

reaching our goal.  Any amount you can give will help.  Will you help? 

Note:  Michelle and I will be flying to Monterrey on August 3, 2012.  We will be participating in Bethesda’s anniversary 

service, and the graduation of our Bible Institute there.  We are asking God to lead us while we are there as to whether He 

wants us to return to Mexico or not.  We will return to the U.S. to finish up our furlough on August 13.  Please pray for 

safety, for souls, and for His direction in our lives.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


